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Dear resident or business owner, 

As part of the City of Vaughan’s Jane Street Uptown Link Project, new in-boulevard cycle tracks and 
sidewalk and streetlight enhancements are coming to Jane Street, from Highway 7 to Teston Road. 

Project update  
Construction for Phase 1 of the work, from Highway 7 to Major Mackenzie Drive, is scheduled to begin in July 
2024 and be complete by the end of 2025.  

Work includes: 

• adding new pedestrian sidewalks and separate in-boulevard cycling tracks.

• upgrading transit stops and bus stations.

• adding new sections of sidewalks to create a consistent pedestrian and cycle path along Jane Street.

• repairing damaged sidewalks.

• improving streetlights along Jane Street.

• upgrading traffic signals, pavement markings, signage and intersection and driveway entrances to meet
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act guidelines.

Construction impacts 
Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction. Temporary lane restrictions will 
be required at times to allow construction activities to proceed safely and efficiently. Certain private residential 
and institutional driveway entrances may be impacted at times. Driveway work will be staged to maintain 
access.  

For more information about this project, visit vaughan.ca/cycling. 

Consultant: WSP Canada Inc.  
Contractor: Rafat General Contractor Inc. 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca
vaughan.ca/cycling

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/transportation-projects/sustainable-transportation/cycling-vaughan


Project map 

This project is funded in part by the Government of Canada and the Regional Municipality of York.




